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Edward J. Kormondy, vice president and provost of The Evergreen State College,

will address a half-day symposium at the annual meeting of the American Association

for the Advancement of Science in San Francisco February 26.

The half-day meeting, part of a week-long AAAS meeting, has been organized by

Evergreen Faculty Member David G. Barry and will be devoted to discussing "Creative

Responses to Contemporary Needs by Higher Education." Kormondy's presentation will

focus on "New Approaches to Curriculum Planning."
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